National Black Church Initiative

P.O. Box 65177 Washington, DC 20035 (202) 202-744-0184 dcbci2002@yahoo.com www.naltblackchurch.com

May 12, 2009

LaTanya Jones 1718 Arcadia Avenue Capitol Heights, MD 20743

Dear Ms. Jones,

Thank you for your letter. We are very happy to have found a way to assist you in taking care of your water bill. As indicated in your letter, we are referring you to HomeFree-USA.

Marcia J. Griffin, President and Founder

HomeFree-USA Metro DC 3401A East West Highway Hyattsville, MD 20782 301.891-8400

They are HUD certified counselors as well as a Prince Georges County home owner assistance agency. They will be able to help you facilitate along with NBCI the move from your residence to an apartment. We are working with HomeFree-USA in these endeavors. We know that this is not an easy time for you and hope you will feel free to utilize NBCI's minster pastoral care line, to help in any way to reconcile your situation. We look forward to staying in touch with you on this matter.

Sincerely,

Wendy Alfred Special Assistant